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PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

ENGINEERING DIVISION 
 
VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
August 27, 2020 from 6:00PM to 8:00PM 
Retreat Road Drainage Improvements - Phase 1 Design 
CIP No. 01907068 
Overview - Seminole County would like to invite you to learn more about the status of the proposed drainage 
improvements along Retreat Road. The improvements include constructing a new stormwater compensation pond, 
regrading existing roadside ditches, raising portions of the road, and replacing select existing drainage culverts and 
driveways. Seminole County recently acquired the land for the stormwater compensation pond and the engineering 
design and permitting is ongoing. The project is being partially funded through a FEMA Hazard Mitigation Grant 
which requires the project design and permitting be completed by November 30, 2020. Following the design and 
permitting, the County will advertise the project for construction and select a qualified contractor. 

 
Virtual Public Meeting - Due to the current Covid-19 related social distance measures enacted at the National, 
State and County levels, a webpage has been prepared to allow increased online feedback from all stakeholders 
including residents and other interested parties. 

Project Website - You can access the public meeting website starting on August 21, 2020 through August 31, 2020 
at https://www.seminolecountyfl.gov/cip01907068. In addition to a video presentation, you can view the project 
report, preliminary construction plans, and other material. Please sign-in so we can acknowledge your participation 
and interest. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, 
or family status. 

Contact Us - Comments can be submitted to Seminole County Public Works Engineering Division through the 
project website, by mail, or by phone. Please refer to this project if leaving a message. Should you have any 
questions prior to the meeting, please contact the consultant project manager Steve Sommerfeldt, P.E., CFM (email: 
ssommerfeldt@inwoodinc.com, phone: (407) 971-8850). If you desire special accommodation under the Americans 
with Disabilities Act (ADA), please contact the ADA coordinator Maria Ribas by email at 
mribas@seminolecountyfl.gov or by phone at (407) 665-7941. 


